
 
 

 

 
 
Lausanne, March 20, 2019 
 
 
 
TO:   Mr. Mauro SILVA 

Brazil 
 
SUBJECT:  Appointment as AIBA Refereeing and Judging Commission member  
 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that on March 19, 2019 the AIBA Executive Committee 
ratified your appointment as the member of the AIBA Refereeing and Judging Commission.  
 
I am confident that, with your knowledge and experiences, you will be an important 
contributor to the activities of this Commission.  
 
I would like to welcome you in this new position and look forward to working closely with 
you.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
 
Gafur Rahimov 
AIBA President 
 
 
 
 
CC:  Mr. Tom Virgets, AIBA Executive Director 
 


